
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In accordance with Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972 and 
its implementing regulations, the Lowndes County School District does 
not discriminate on the basis of sex in its education programs or activities. 
Title IX requires that no person in the United States, on the basis of sex, 
shall be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be 
subjected to discrimination under any education program or activity 
receiving federal financial assistance. 

The following individual has been designated as the Title IX Coordinator 
to handle inquiries regarding non-discrimination policies, including 
sexual harassment, and to coordinate the district’s compliance with Title 
IX: 

 

Kerry Bailey  

Human Resources Director 

Kerry.Bailey@lowndes.k12.ms.us 

hr@lowndes.k12.ms.us 

662-244-5010 

662-244-5046 (Fax) 
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